
 

Welcome Back 

I hope everyone had a lovely half term break and can see the signs of Spring in the air! We 

have a jam packed half term ahead, with just 4 weeks to go until the Easter holidays.  

 

Please see information below that we hope you find useful. 

1st March 2024 

Mrs Verney-Davies 

Acting Headteacher 

 In The News 

Upcoming Dates: 

 

6th Mar - Larch Assembly 

7th Mar - World Book Day 

w/c 11th Mar - Science Wk 

13th Mar - Hazel Assembly 

14th Mar - Y5 Bentley Trip 

25th Mar - Public Speaking 

Final (KS2) 

27th Mar - Maple Assembly 

28th Mar - Last Day of Term 

 

15th Apr - School Re-Open 

New Starters: Your Help Needed 

We have welcomed a number of new families to Wheatfields since September. We hope that 

you all feel settled and have managed to find everything you need since joining us. 

Many of our families have moved into the UK. Translation services are available on Dojo and 

our Website, and I am working closely with the School Council and our Admin team to review 

school communications to ensure we can be inclusive of all our families and support children’s 

learning as much as possible.  

If you speak any of the following languages, and would be willing to help with some of our 

publications, please let us know: 

Telugu * Bengali * Panjabi * Malayalam * Shona * Tamil * Lithuanian * Hungarian * Polish 

Year 6 Rotary Quiz 

Representatives from our Y6 classes took part in the Rotary Y6 

quiz on 29th February. It was a very close competition with just 

2 points between us and first place!  

Thank you to parents for bringing the children back to school 

and to the staff who stayed. They all had fun and were very 

pleased with their final score. Well done! 

Staffing Update 

Donna Moody, our Preschool Manager, is stepping down from 

her position due to family circumstances. Deb Adams has 

agreed to step up as interim manager whilst we recruit. 

We wish to congratulate Mrs Mostafa, who is expecting her 

third child. She will be going on maternity leave just after the 

Easter holidays, and Mr Sanderson will be taking on some of 

her responsibilities in school.  

Welcome back to Mrs Cleghorn, who returns from maternity 

leave this week in Ash class. Thank you to Mrs Pope who has 

stepped up to full time during this period.  


